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http://school.jmccentre.ca

Sept 6, 2022

Dear Parents/ Guardians:

Welcome to the 2022/2023 school year! We hope that all JMSA families had a very safe and
relaxing summer. We are looking forward to a great school year.

For student safety, JMSA school staff will continue to follow specific Covid-19 protocols at this
time. These include:

● Staff will wear masks when with students;
● Frequent hand washing (staff, students);
● Classroom cohorting;
● Enhanced cleaning and disinfection;
● The use of HEPA filter units in all classrooms.

The Ministry of Education has advised that staff and students should self-screen every day
before attending school using the COVID-19 school and child care screening tool, CLICK
HERE FOR LINK .

Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for helping us
support safe learning as we return for an exciting school year.

Brenda Roberts Santarossa, PhD
Principal, John McGivney School Authority
519-977-2202
brenda.santarossa@jmccsa.com

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/

